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Learning to make a difference through God’s love. 
Jesus said, ‘Love one another as I have loved you’ John 13:34 
 

 

 
Friday 20th December 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to clarify the arrangements for our school visit to the pantomime on Wednesday 
8th (Years 5 and 6) and Friday 10th (Years 3 and 4) January 2020.  We are going to watch 
Aladdin and the Severn Theatre Shrewsbury. 
 
Children will eat lunch in school as usual.  A snack will kindly be provided by the PTA which the 
children will have during the interval.  Please can children all bring a water bottle that they can 
fill to take with them. 
 
We will be leaving school at 1pm and expect to arrive back at school for 5.30pm.  Please be 
aware this is an estimate and will depend entirely upon the amount of traffic.   
 
Please can we ask for your support in ensuring that Avenue Road is kept as a safe as possible 
at this time.  We will be asking the Police to cone off the road to ensure that we can unload the 
coaches safely.  We would also like to politely request that you avoid parking along Avenue 
Road so that we can keep traffic flowing and the children safe. 
 
When a bus arrives back at school the staff will take all of the children back into their 
classrooms, they will NOT be dismissed from the bus.  This is for the children’s safety. 
 
We request that parents wait for their children outside their classroom doors (Year 3 parents 
outside the main office, Years 4 parents along the path at the back of school, 5L and 5H 
parents along the path at the back of school, 5M parents outside the 5M block and year 6 
parents outside the Victorian block).  Teachers will ensure that children are dismissed to their 
parents safely from their classroom doors.   
 
If your child is walking home following the pantomime visit please can you write your class 
teacher a home link message to clarify this so that they know they can allow your child to leave 
school alone. 
 
We appreciate your support with this visit.  We are looking forward to sharing in the pantomime 
experience with the children! 
 
Best wishes 
 

Nicola Moody 

Head teacher 
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